
Student Safety
Update



Enhancing Student Safety
My intention is to progress monitor with the board by bringing the 
number of accomplished tasks each time.  Some tasks will take longer 
than a year to complete (i.e. structural changes to MNTHS)
▪ At this time, 1 of 25 recommendations have been fully implemented

▪ Provide a new stipend to hall monitors and police officers has been 
completed

We have also updated the District Improvement Plan with these 
recommendations.  The DIP is posted on our website and will continue 
to be updated as new recommendations surface.
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Updates on Enhancements
▪ Process for choosing a Weapon Detection System

▪ Walk through metal detectors have been installed on campuses as of 
Jan. 22

▪ Asking board for authorization to expend funds and enter into a 
contract with a company to install permanent systems

▪ Center for Safe Schools had been contracted to do a safety audit of 
the Manor SHS Complex by O’Hanlon
▪ Approved by the Texas School Safety Center to conduct school 

safety audits
▪ Scheduling site visits, interviews and surveys to be completed within 

next 30 days
▪ Will likely result in new recommendations for safety enhancement
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Updates on Enhancements
▪ MNTHS Safety Enhancements

▪ Authorizing the funds and contractor to begin work on the fencing 
project

▪ Implementing changes to school entry starting February 3rd
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